
 

Many Thanks to our Families!  

I can’t believe how quickly this year is going by. Thank you 

to everyone who attended our family night. If you missed 

it, hopefully you can make our spring one! We also hope 

everyone had an awesome Halloween! This month we will 

be very busy with STEAM activities, gym games, cooking 

projects and other fun stuff! We are looking forward to an 

awesome month. 

 

Thanksgiving Break will be at Maple Grove  

Please sign up for Thanksgiving break by the 5th. To do so 

head to our website: www.rrcc.edu/sacc and be sure to 

fill out the form and  make payment. Care will be offered 

November 19th, 20th and 21st. Please note we are closed 

November 22nd and 23rd and will resume regular care on 

November 26th. 

 

Contact Information: 

 

Site Manager:  

Arielle Fry  

(303) 519-3742 

arielle.fry@rrcc.edu 

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452  

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Phelps 

liz.phelps@rrcc.edu  

Accounting:  

sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website:  

rrcc.edu/sacc  

Program Hours:  

6:45-8:00am & 2:30-6:00pm  
Important and Upcoming Dates: 

November 1: Tuition Due  

November 2: Full Day 

November 5: Last day to sign up 

for Fall Break 

November 19-21: Fall Break at  

Maple Grove 

November 22-23: CLOSED 

Happy Thanksgiving!  

Red Rocks School Age Child Care at Maple Grove Elementary: 

WINTER IS COMING… 
As it continues to grow colder and 

colder out be sure to send your stu-

dents with jackets, hats, gloves/

mittens, scarves and boots.  We 

want your students staying warm 

enough to play outside and they will 

only be able to if they have appro-

priate weather attire! Thank you! 

Voting? 
As a resource for families we have placed the Jeffco ballot  

initiative book highlighting 5A, 5B & Amendment 73 at the family 

center. 



Student Corner! 

Jack G. is our Spotlight Student for the Month of  

November! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Jack is a 5th grader in Ms. McCormick’s class. He likes to build 

with Legos, go skiing and go on vacations! 
 

Q. What is your favorite subject in school and why? 

A. Math, because I like money, decimals, adding, subtracting 

and multiplying. I am also good at fractions! 

Q. What is your favorite thing about Fall/Winter? 

A. Skiing! It’s fun to go down the mountain fast. 

Q. Are you looking forward to anything this Fall? 

A. I’m excited to go to my Grandma and Grandpas and jump 

into the leaves! 

Q. What is your favorite thing about the school year so far? 

A.  Practicing decimals in math class! 

 

Our New Team! 

 

As some of you may know we have 

added some new “staff” to our  

program. Our Jr. Staff members are 

4th and 5th grade students who 

completed an application process 

before being selected by the MG 

SACC staff. It was an extremely hard 

decision to just pick a few students 

but those that were selected are 

aware of their responsibilities and will 

be a great addition.  We encourage 

our 4th and 5th grade students who 

didn't apply or weren’t selected to 

learn and grow and still act as  

leaders. Regardless don’t be  

surprised if you see our “olders”  

helping out in program!   

Pictured Left Astor and Bren work care-

fully to make Melty Bead creations. 

While Below Hannah and Paige 

worked on theirs! 

Pictured Above: Our morning program 

kiddos have been super excited and into 

working on spelling and word/language skills 

by playing Hangman! Above Ms. Sam  is 

guessing letters with Jenna and Murphy 

while Taylor tries to stump everyone! 


